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Roberta DiMezza

From: Donna Tessier <donnatessier62@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, March 3, 2025 1:30 PM
To: House Judiciary Committee
Subject: BILL 5447

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

Please support this bill prohibiting the sale of farmed animal fur. 
My name is Donna Tessier from Pawtucket and am a member of Defenders of Animals. 
Thank you 


